
 

 

 

 
Elmwood International Fair 

Saturday 6th July – 12:00 – 15:00 
 
Tuesday 11th June 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As I am sure you are aware, our third International Fair is fast approaching. Once again, we 
will be having a mixture of great food, arts and crafts stalls, traditional school fair stalls, as well 
as performances from the Upper and Lower Junior choirs. We will also have, after many many 
years a public performance by the Elmwood Steel Pan Orchestra.  The purpose of this event 
is twofold. Firstly, to come together as Infants and Juniors and celebrate our wonderfully 
diverse community, and secondly, have fun raising funds for both our schools. 
 
On Thursday 27h June we will be holding our annual International Day in school. On this day 
your child may dress up in traditional clothing representing either the country closely 
associated with your family or a country that they have a close affiliation to. We would also 
ask that your child brings in the following donation to support the International Fair Tombola. 
 

Year 3  Sweets (preferably in boxes and packets) 
Year 4 & 5 Tins and crisps 
Year 6  Bottles & cans of drink 

 
Entrance on the day will be £1 for adults with children entering for free. Food will be sold 
through approved concessions and stalls. All stalls will require cash and not tokens this year. 
 
As always, we thank you for your support with this fantastic community event and look forward 
to having both the great turn out and fantastic atmosphere, we had last year. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Marston 
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